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Sections of US-36/K-148 Highways to be overlaid in 
Washington County  

 
Beginning, Monday, July 18, 2016, Traffic on selected areas of the 4-lane section of US-

36 in Washington County will be restricted to the passing lane only in each direction for the 
overlaying of the driving lane in each direction. Traffic will be controlled by message board and 
traffic cones. There will be a reduced speed limit of 20 mph within the work zone.  

K-148 from the K-148/K243 junction north to the KS/NE state line will also be receiving 
patching and areas of overlay. Traffic on K-148 will be controlled by flaggers and traffic cones.  

Plans call for maintenance work to be completed on US-36 by July 22nd, and on K-148 
by July 29th, weather permitting  

 
The purpose of the project is to extend the life of the highways and improve ride quality.  
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2

nd
 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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